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In this issue:

· Media Inquiries on Rail Car Options Recommendation
· Metro Branded Products Receive National Coverage


	Media Inquiries on Rail Car Options Recommendation
This morning, I told the Los Angeles Times that I am recommending that we solicit a new competitive procurement to satisfy Metro’s light rail vehicle requirements.  After reviewing AnsaldoBreda S.p.A.’s plans for the options and how they would address our concerns with delivery, weight of the cars, performance and other issues and meeting with staff, I can’t recommend exercising the options.  However, I did note that the manufacturer made a concerted effort to be responsive and would be welcome to bid for the competitive rail car procurement if the Board adopts this approach.  The Times has posted a web story and an article in the print edition is expected Thursday morning.  An Associated Press reporter also inquired about my recommendation and Media Relations staff explained my position.
Metro Branded Products Receive National Coverage

The June issue of the national publication PRINT features a story on the merchandizing of public transit branded products which highlights designs and quotes from Metro's in-house creative team.  The article discusses the successes of various transit systems in licensing and merchandizing branded products and how "branding and design propels--and sells--public transit".  Also featured is the highly successful Intellectual Property Development Department of the London Underground, which began selling products in the 1920s, and now has a strong revenue producing licensing program (maps, roundel logo, photos, etc.), as well as NYCMTA's thousands of branded products and Big Blue Bus' merchandise/store.
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